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Updates - Low Income Toll Program

● EMCTC letter to OTC on Low-Income Toll Program received
● OTC met November 9th

○  Supportive of - 
■ Benefits applying to residents in OR and WA
■ Benefits as % discount per trip vs monthly credits 
■ A 50% discount up to the 200% FPL 
■ Continuing to study discounts for higher FPLs 



Updates - RTAC Meeting 

● November 27th: Next RTAC meeting
○ Revenue sharing conversation 
○ Implementation plan update (equity and diversion)

■ Due to Governor on December 15 


